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Issue 23
July 7th    2017

Dear parents and carers,

As you know Powys council abandoned the proposal to remove education provision from Llanbister last September. Since that time the council and governors have been exploring ways to ensure that we maintain education on the site at Llanbister. One of these proposals is to become part of another school and Rhayader school governors have expressed an interest in exploring this model further. We will keep you informed as to ongoing proceedings as and when they happen. Please however be assured that our site in Llanbister will remain and be providing education for your children into the future.

Many thanks 

Mr Mark Hulin-Taylor

